
From: lstockton 
Sent: January 12, 2018 3:40 PM 
To: Evelyn Eichenbaum <eeichenbaum@haldimandcounty.on.ca> 
Subject: Council Meeting on Feb. 6, 2018 

 

Hi Evelyn 

I would like to come to the council meeting on Feb. 6, 2018 and speak on Haldimand County 

installing Traffic Lights and 

Crosswalks at the intersection of Thorburn St. S. and Talbot St. (Hwy.3) 

Please confirm if this is okay.   It is at 1 PM 

Sincerely 

 

Carol Stockton 
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